
 

 

 

 

January 2024 

 

Dear Friends and Supporting Churches. 

“. . . Surely I come quickly . . . .” (Revelation 22:20) 

We hope and pray that your ministries will abound with blessings and victories this year to the glory of God. 

The work in Santa Rosa has born fruit! A family out of that work is now faithfully attending our church every Sunday here in 

Cristo Rey. We had our Vacation Bible School on December 15 & 16, 2023. More than 100 people attended this event, and 

many, many of them received Jesus Christ as their personal Saviour. Thank you for your prayers. 

Our goal for this year is twofold: 

1. We need to obtain a new, adequate meeting place in the town of San Jose Pinula. 

2. We want to knock on every door in Cristo Rey, give the Gospel once again to all who will listen, and then bring them to 

our church. 

Overall, we are seeing a slow but steady growth in church attendance here with God's help and your continuing prayer. We 

look forward to another wonderful year of blessings and victories. May God help all of us to stay in the battle and keep on 

going. 

In Christ, 

Angel and Noemi Lopez 

Guatemala 
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